
Roanoke Rapids Beautification Committee 
 

 

Notes from April 16th  

Beautification Committee meeting  

 5:30PM Lloyd Andrews Building. 

PRESENT 

All members present except Brie Butler who notified chairman of a conflict. 

APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES 

Meeting called to order.  Minutes of January 22, 2018 & March 19, 2018 were 

approved as presented. 

NEW BUSINESS 

Discussed future projects-  

 Committee agreed to clean up around Lloyd Andrews as a team on the 

morning on the next schedule Beautification Committee, May 21st, at 

9:00AM if approved.  Doug Love offered to take the recommendation 

to John Simeon and to request longleaf pine straw to mulch around 

plantings.  The committee will remove dead limbs, rake leaves, and 

place in bags provided by Doug Love.  Mulch around shrubs using pine 

straw.  There will not be a regular 5:30PM committee meeting if 

there is the 9:00AM cleanup on May 21st. 

 Committee discussed the planters in front of the Housing Authority 

Building on Roanoke Avenue.  The planters are watered on a regular 

basis.  Summer plantings of spike plant and White Vinca were decided 

on.  There will be follow up before the next meeting date. 

Doug Love offered to remind appropriate departments of Ruthie Gregory’s offer to 

provide education on proper pruning techniques for trees and shrubs.  The 

committee adjourned and walked around the Lloyd Andrews building in preparation 

for planned clean up. 

NEXT MEETING 

MAY 21 at 9:00 am at the Lloyd Andrew’s Building  PROJECT DAY 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.   

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Brie Butler, Secretary 

(Note- Brie Butler was absent from the 4/16 meeting.  Minutes compiled from 

notes received from Dr. Lehman. 


